
1

Lisa Daigle

From: Millie Porpora <millieporpora@gmail.com>
Sent: Wednesday, August 25, 2021 9:17 AM
To: Lisa Daigle
Subject: Re: Hopp Brook Village - Estates

Follow Up Flag: Follow up
Flag Status: Flagged

Thank you - would be helpful before the meeting tomorrow night.  Millie Porpora  
 
On Wed, Aug 25, 2021 at 9:14 AM Lisa Daigle <ldaigle@beaconfallsct.org> wrote: 

Good morning, Millie,  

  

I will forward your question to the Commissioners tomorrow, and get back to you early next week.  

  

All the best, 

Lisa Daigle  

Town of Beacon Falls  

Assessor’s Office Mon-Tues-Thurs 

(203) 723-5253 

Land Use Office Wed & Fri 

(203) 671-0216  

  

From: Millie Porpora <millieporpora@gmail.com>  
Sent: Tuesday, August 24, 2021 8:30 PM 
To: Lisa Daigle <ldaigle@beaconfallsct.org> 
Subject: Hopp Brook Village - Estates 

  

Hi Lisa, 
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Reading through the application which is to be presented on Thursday evening, many people are asking:  What is 
“Oronoque Village” - it is the title regarding affordability plan for Oronoque Village - is this a misprint?  Should it have 
said “Hopp Brook Village” - just a little confusing.  If you could let me know so I know what to tell other people 
asking.  Thank you, Millie Porpora 


